
Week of 
January 9-13

If you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me at school or email me at asvendsen@avenuecityschool.org. 

Reading – We’re going to be reading like crazy this second 
quarter! Our heartwords this week are do, you, and are.
We will continue practicing blending CVC words and 
putting them together in sentences. 

Our stories this week will be all about penguins, as we
continue learning about nonfiction text.

Math – We will begin learning teen numbers this week. 
This will be identifying them, but also how they are 
formed with tens and ones.  

Grammar – This week will be all about complete 
sentences as we start writing our own. 

Writing – We are finishing up learning how to form our 
lower case letters. Please make sure your child is starting 
all letters from the top, not the bottom. Almost all are 
now able to write their first and last names correctly. That 
is wonderful!

Science – This week we will learn about penguins and how 
they adapt to survive in the arctic. 

Snack Fee – Just a reminder that we have a $50 snack fee 
for the remainder of the year. Please pay as soon as you 
are able. This will cover a milk each day as well as a snack.

Animal Shelter Donations – Thank you to all that donated 
to our Christmas service project. All the recipients were 
very grateful for all the donations! They were surprised by 
our generosity and said the items were much needed.  

Happy New Year!

Important Dates

Jan. 10 – PTO Meeting, 6:30 p

Jan. 11 – K/1 Book Club

Jan. 14 – Happy Birthday,
Hunter!

Heartwords

a             to            in

the           and         of

is             am           I

here          go           my

like            at            on

it             be            for

as           can          not

are         you         do
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